
P&F contacts:

Chairperson - 

Quincy Matambanadzo

liwarapfpresidentgmail.com

Vice chairperson -

Jonathon Egan

liiwarpfvice@gmail.com

Treasurer - 

Andrea Finneran

liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com

LADs Committee

lliwaraladsgmail.com

Classroom Reps Coordinators

liwaraclassreps@gmail.com

Trybookings

lliwaratrybookingsgmail.com

Secretary - 

Leanne Winnan

liwarapf@gmail.com

All enquiries should be directed to

the P&F secretary.

F A M I L Y  M A T T E R S
Mothers Event: 4 May 2:30pm

Colour run Lapathon:  31 May (TBC)

Fair Committee meeting: TBC

Term 2 is soldiering on, with many activities in May! The
Mother's Event on Saturday is sure to be fabulous, thanks to
the Super Mums running things. We will be meeting soon for
the upcoming Colour Run (please contact us if you'd like to be
involved.) Our Fair Committee will also be rolling out Event
preparations soon, please get involved if you can! It is sure to
be lovely, as always!  

P&F Meetings 
are held every 
term in weeks

2 and 7 at 7pm

in the Liwara

Hall. All are

invited to

attend.

Liwara P&F Facebook Page 

The Liwara P&F has a secure Facebook group for members of the Liwara community only. The group is used
for internal events, advertising second hand information and information for members of the school
community. 

To join, search ‘Liwara P&F Association Private Group’ on Facebook or click link https://www.facebook.com/
groups/377178798959937/ Request membership and answer all three questions. 
Membership will only be accepted once eligibility is confirmed by Liwara Admin staff. All members of the 
school community wishing to be in this Facebook group must read the guidelines available on the school 
website. 

Upcoming events:
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